From: Dari Shaffer

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: HB 3063
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 8:42:58 PM

I completely oppose this bill!!

NO ONE, besides myself as the parent/legal guardian, has the authority to make health
decisions for my children, especially not the government. If I do not want my children to have
a vaccine, that is my right as a parent to decide that. DO NOT take away these exemptions!! It
is our right as parents to decide for or against any kind of vaccine that will go into or not go
into our babies.

Thank you for honoring the rights and requests of parents and Oregonians!!

Dari Shaffer
Salem, OR
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